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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 
Year 6 Coffee Afternoon  

An additional face-to-face Year 6 information 
session will take place after school on Tuesday 

11th October at 3.20pm, as voted by the majority 
of parents. Apologies if this was not the date/time 
you had selected, though I would encourage you 
to come along if possible. Important information 
regarding Secondary School applications and the 
Year 6 London trip will be discussed, as well as 

the expectations for Year 6. 
 

Secondary School Admissions  
If your child is now in Year 6 you need to ensure 
you have applied for their Secondary School by 
31st October 2022. Please do not be late with 

your application as your child may not get their 
first choice of secondary school. 

 
Lates  

Over the past few weeks the number of children 
being late has increased to almost 20 children 
late each day. It is vitally important that your 

child is on time and in class for 8.55am. This is so 
that they do not miss out on any vital learning.  

 
Y4 Communion Dates 

Y4 Confession for their Holy Communion will take 
place on Wednesday 30th November 
and their Holy Communion will take 

place on Saturday 13th May. There will 
be more information provided near to 

the time.  
 

 
Breakfast Club  

Breakfast club from 8am to 8.55am costs £1.50 
each day per child. Please ensure 
you pay on the day or in advance.  

 
 
 

Tuck 
We provide a buttered slice of bagel each day for 

each child. To help cover costs, please ensure 
you give your child 20p per day or £1 each week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Careers Week 

As part of Careers Week, we welcomed 
Merseyside Police and the Fire & Rescue Team to 
St Albert’s the children loved meeting the teams 
and getting into the police car and fire engine. 

Thank you to Miss Prior for organising this.  
 

Flu Vaccine 
All children from Nursery to Year 6 are being 

offered immunisation against the flu this year.  
The vaccines will be taking place on the 3rd of 

November in school.  
 

Letters have been sent out but if you did not 
receive one then contact school or ensure that 

you complete the consent form via the 
link which was texted to you this 

week.  
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/  

 
Food Community Shop  

As part of the ‘Big Help Project’ every Tuesday 
from 12pm to 2pm and every Thursday from 
9.30am to 12pm at the Community Hub in 

Stockbridge Village, members are welcome to 
visit once per week where they can choose 10 

grocery items with an approximate value between 
£10-£15. Members are welcome to stay and have 

a chat over a cup of tea and a biscuit.  
 

Membership is £3.50 and it is 1 membership per 
household. If you require any more information, 

please contact 07793029740 or email 
stockbridgevillagehub@bighelpproject.com  

 
Important information from Merseyside 

Police 
Please see letter which has been given out with 

the newsletter for more information about 
guidance this Halloween and Bonfire Night.  

 
This Week’s Attendance  

Rec   84.4% 
Y1  92.1% 
Y2  93.2% 
Y3  100% 
Y4  83.5% 
Y5  90.0% 
Y6  91.1% 
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